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Ledding Library Board Meeting 
Minutes
August 25, 2014
Ledding Library Pond House
Meeting called by:  Melissa Perkins, Library Board Chair
Attendees:
 

	X  Krista Downs
	X  Kathy Gannett, 

     Vice Chair
	X  Melissa Perkins,

     Chair     
	X  Anna Van Tyne
	

	  Laura Gamble 
	X  Ryan Healy
	  Kathi Schroeder
	X  Katie Newell,
     Library Director


	


AGENDA TOPICS













	1.  Call to order

 Meeting was called to order by Melissa Perkins, Chair, at 5:30 pm.



	2.  Approval of minutes 

 Minutes of the July 28, 2014 meeting were approved.



	3.  New Business

a. Director’s Report

· Our stats are good and we have had a great summer with high attendance and circulation.  Attribute this to the outstanding programs for all ages that the staff has been putting together.

· Foreign Film Night had 26 people in attendance.  Next month’s film, Foreign Letters, will be 7:00 pm, Thursday, September 18th.

· Over 40 people attended the Astronomy for Everyone program.

· We received 97 applications for the 6 LAI part-time and 8+ on-call positions; interviewed 26.  We are in the process of notifying people now.

· LETF – presenting status report to Council on 9/16, recommending the Task Force  reconvene.

· Volunteer Paula Harris died last week.  Her memorial service will be on Thursday, 8/28.



	4.  Old Business




	5.  Project Updates and Progress Reports

a. Ledding Cultural Forum update 

Kathy Gannett reported that the Forum will resume September 4th with Whitney Otto speaking.  Staff is working on the 2015 schedule, expanding the scope of the forum to include presenters from a variety of the arts.

b. Milwaukie Poetry Series update

The 8th season schedule was handed out.  Paulann Petersen will be the first speaker at 7:00 pm, Wednesday, September 10th.  This season’s roster of readers will be a mixture of poets who have spoken before and new presenters.


	6. Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 pm.




Next meeting date:  September 22, 2014.  
Please contact Katie Newell at 503-786-7584 or newellk@milwaukieoregon.gov if you cannot attend the meeting.









